PARKWOOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL



DEANWOOD DRIVE
RAINHAM
GILLINGHAM, KENT
ME8 9LP
HEADTEACHER: MR A MOIR



HEADTEACHER: MR A MOI Tel: 01634 234699

office@parkwoodinfants.medway.sch.uk

office@parkwood-jun.medway.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, your child will sit the Medway Test next week. On Tuesday, the children will take the Extended Writing test. The following day, they will sit the Maths and Verbal Reasoning. As they are sitting two tests on this day, they will be given a twenty minute break between the tests. Therefore, we would encourage you to send an additional, appropriate drink and snack in for them to have at this time. On this occasion, juice is perfectly acceptable, whereas fizzy drinks are not. We will provide all the equipment the children will need for each test. The only item children are permitted to take into the test room is a clear water bottle filled with water.

It is essential that your child arrives at school promptly on both days. Registration for the test starts at 8.50am. We would like to children to meet outside as usual at the normal time. They will need to line up with either Mrs McCormack (Osprey and Falcon) or Miss Edgley (Eagle and Hawk). Those who arrive after the close of registration (9.00am) will not be able to sit the test. School Services will need to be contacted.

School uniform should be worn as usual. Lunch arrangements will remain unaffected.

All of this information, as well as how the tests will work, will be shared with the children on Monday afternoon.

Any questions, feel free to email ospreyclassteacher@pwsf.org.uk

Kind Regards,

Mrs McCormack